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Thanks, Eric! I’ve reviewed the letter and approve the emergency processing. Can you please send
me an email when the collection is uploaded to ROCIS? That will help prevent any delay in review.
The system does not alert me when a new collection is uploaded, even an emergency.
 
Thanks!
Rita
 

From: Raudenbush, Eric <Eric.Raudenbush@fhfa.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 12:29 PM
To: Young, Rita I. EOP/OMB <Rita.I.Young@omb.eop.gov>
Cc: Miller, Crystal <Crystal.Miller@fhfa.gov>; Supervielle, Angela <Angela.Supervielle@fhfa.gov>;
Conaway, Jacqueline <Jacqueline.Conaway@fhfa.gov>
Subject: REQUEST FOR EMERGENCY PROCESSING
Importance: High
 

CONTROLLED
 
Rita,
 
Attached is FHFA’s request for emergency processing of the ICR for the American Survey of
Mortgage Borrowers (#2590-0015) under 5 CFR 1320.13.  This is COVID-19 related.  Your prompt
attention to this would be appreciated.  As we discussed previously, we are proposing to publish a
30-day notice, then submit the ICR after the comment period.  The letter requests a 15 day
turnaround by OMB after submission.
 
Thanks,
Eric
 
Eric Raudenbush
Managing Associate General Counsel
Federal Home Loan Bank Supervision Section
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Controlled Notice: The information contained in this email and any attachments may be Controlled Unclassified Information subject to
dissemination controls, restrictions, or safeguarding requirements pursuant to a federal law, regulation, or policy. Any use, distribution, or
copying of this email, including any of its contents or attachments by any person other than those authorized by the Federal Housing Finance
Agency, or for any purpose other than its intended use, is strictly prohibited. If you believe you have received this email in error, permanently
delete the email and any attachments, and do not save, copy, disclose, or rely on any part of the information contained in this email or its
attachments. Please call 202-649-3800 if you have questions.
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